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Dear, 

 

Today marks 100 days until June 26 when we want to hold a blessing festival to welcome True Mother 

back to America. I am sure will be hearing lots about it but we should all begin with setting on minds 

towards victory on the day and beyond. This is not just another rally but he's part of an ongoing strategy 

for the next seven years. We want this to be one step along with victorious pass to fulfilling all of the 

seven goals that America has pledged by 2027. Please pray for victory and determine yourself to be part 

of the victory. 

 

Tomorrow, HQ will host the blessed family summit. It is filled with wonderful tools and information 

which we can all learn from and use. I hope you can sign up and attend. 

 

This evening there is the mother of peace webinar to help understand how to use True Mother's memoir in 

doing outreach to clergy and our online holy communities. 

 

Webinar link to Mother of Peace 

 

The goal of our online holy communities is to substantially live for the sake of others. To take it from 

being a slogan to a reality. First step is to sign up for leadership, attend the weekly training, pray for those 

who you want to invite to your community, make a Trinity, and then take a long-term approach to make it 

successful. 

 

I want to recognize Lawrence Mock who has taken on the responsibility to be our ethnic ministry 

coordinator. Let us support him in his new mission. I also want to acknowledge Kouki Tamura who is 

Our YCLC coordinator. Let us support Kouki also. 

 

This week Yuuki Tanaka will give the message at BAFC Sunday service. Church is open for those who 

are comfortable. Wear a mask and keep social distancing and let's make a wonderful atmosphere at our 

church. 

 

God Bless 

 

Kevin Thompson 


